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NOTICE
DATE: 24/02/2023

We are delighted to inform you that our department has organized a field trip to Tezpur on
4th March 2023. This trip aims to provide an opportunity for team bonding, relaxation, and
exploration of the beautiful surroundings of Tezpur.

Date: 4th March 2023
Destination: Tezpur
Duration: Full day

The field trip will involve various activities such as visiting local attractions, enjoying nature
walks, and indulging in traditional Assamese cuisine. It is a perfect occasion for us to take a
break from our daily routines and explore a different part of our city together.

Please note that this field trip is open to all students in our department. We encourage
everyone to participate, as it will not only enhance camaraderie within the team but also
serve as a platform for personal growth and development.

Further details regarding the itinerary, transportation, and costs will be communicated to
you soon. We kindly request you to express your interest in participating by 01/03/2023.
If you have any questions or suggestions regarding the field trip, please do not hesitate to
reach out to the department. We value your input and want to ensure that this trip caters to
the interests and preferences of our department.

We look forward to an enjoyable and memorable day in Tezpur with all of you.

(Md. Hussain)

HoD, History Department.
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